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From: Brace Belden
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Subject: Don’t lay off GG transit workers !
Date: Friday, October 16, 2020 1:01:34 PM

 

Dear Supervisors,

I’m writing in support of the 185 workers in the Golden Gate Bridge, Highway and
Transportation District who were served WARN act notices in September and may be
facing layoffs. Please vote yes on Supervisor Preston’s resolution on Tuesday, and send a
strong message to the Golden Gate Bridge Board that we need to protect these skilled
workers.

There are not a lot of trained bus drivers, sailors, and machinists or others in the Bay Area
anymore. These are trained professionals with real experience and knowledge. By laying
them off we risk losing them to other cities and it will be difficult to replace them.

San Francisco is a Union town. Do not do these workers wrong. The Board of Supervisors
has affirmed their commitment to labor during this budget cycle and has stood firmly
against layoffs. These workers deserve the same.

This is a time of extreme crisis—from wildfires to the pandemic, working people are under
the greatest stress since 2008. Fear and anxiety run high, and many of these workers have
families that can not afford this new disaster. Environmentally speaking, it’s crucial that we
prioritize mass transit.

As a working class citizen of San Francisco, please send a strong message to the Golden
Gate Bridge Board and tell them to NOT lay off these workers.

Thank you for your time

BRACE BELDEN

mailto:bracebelden1@gmail.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
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From: Chris Thoma
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Subject: Protect our Golden Gate Bridge Transportation Workers from Layoffs!
Date: Friday, October 16, 2020 1:06:38 PM

 

Dear Supervisors,

I’m writing in support of the 185 workers in the Golden Gate Bridge, Highway and
Transportation District who were served WARN act notices in September and may be facing
layoffs. Please vote yes on Supervisor Preston’s resolution on Tuesday, and send a strong
message to the Golden Gate Bridge Board that we need to protect these skilled workers.

There are not a lot of trained bus drivers, sailors, and machinists or others in the Bay Area
anymore. These are trained professionals with real experience and knowledge. By laying them
off we risk losing them to other cities and it will be difficult to replace them.

San Francisco is a Union town. Do not do these workers wrong. The Board of Supervisors has
affirmed their commitment to labor during this budget cycle and has stood firmly against
layoffs. These workers deserve the same.

This is a time of extreme crisis—from wildfires to the pandemic, working people are under the
greatest stress since 2008. Fear and anxiety run high, and many of these workers have families
that can not afford this new disaster. Environmentally speaking, it’s crucial that we prioritize
mass transit.

As a working class citizen of San Francisco, please send a strong message to the Golden Gate
Bridge Board and tell them to NOT lay off these workers.

Thank you for your time,
Chris

mailto:christhoma0@gmail.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
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From: Patrick Machel
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Subject: Protect Our Golden Gate Bridge Transportation Workers From Layoffs!
Date: Friday, October 16, 2020 1:11:27 PM

 

Dear Supervisors, 

I’m writing in support of the 185 workers in the Golden Gate Bridge, Highway and 
Transportation District who were served WARN act notices in September and may be 
facing layoffs. Please vote yes on Supervisor Preston’s resolution on Tuesday, and send a 
strong message to the Golden Gate Bridge Board that we need to protect these skilled 
workers. 

There are not a lot of trained bus drivers, sailors, and machinists or others in the Bay Area 
anymore. These are trained professionals with real experience and knowledge. By laying 
them off we risk losing them to other cities and it will be difficult to replace them. 

San Francisco is a Union town. Do not do these workers wrong. The Board of Supervisors 
has affirmed their commitment to labor during this budget cycle and has stood firmly 
against layoffs. These workers deserve the same.

This is a time of extreme crisis—from wildfires to the pandemic, working people are under 
the greatest stress since 2008. Fear and anxiety run high, and many of these workers have 
families that can not afford this new disaster. Environmentally speaking, it’s crucial that we 
prioritize mass transit. 

As a working class citizen of San Francisco, please send a strong message to the Golden 
Gate Bridge Board and tell them to NOT lay off these workers. 

Thank you for your time,
Patrick Machel
ILWU Local 6
Anchor Brewing Company

mailto:patrickmachel@gmail.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
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From: Jason Kruta
To: FewerStaff (BOS); Fewer, Sandra (BOS); Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Subject: Protect our Golden Gate Bridge Transportation Workers from Layoffs!
Date: Friday, October 16, 2020 1:13:25 PM

 

Dear Supervisors,

I’m writing in support of the 185 workers in the Golden Gate Bridge, Highway and
Transportation District who were served WARN act notices in September and may be
facing layoffs. Please vote yes on Supervisor Preston’s resolution on Tuesday, and send a
strong message to the Golden Gate Bridge Board that we need to protect these skilled
workers.

The loss of demand for these jobs is temporary but the loss of these workers may be
permanent. There are not a lot of trained bus drivers, sailors, and machinists or others in
the Bay Area anymore. These are trained professionals with real experience and
knowledge. By laying them off we risk losing them to other cities and it will be difficult to
replace them.

It is absolutely egregious that 100s of hours of calls to reduce SFPD staffing - jobs which
are overwhelmingly held by people who do not live in San Francisco - fell on deaf ears, but
we are considering eliminating hundreds of good and necessary union jobs.

As a working class citizen of San Francisco, please send a strong message to the Golden
Gate Bridge Board and tell them to NOT lay off these workers. 

Sincerely,

Jason Kruta

District 1 Resident 

mailto:jpkruta@gmail.com
mailto:fewerstaff@sfgov.org
mailto:sandra.fewer@sfgov.org
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
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From: Isabella Holland
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Subject: Protect our Golden Gate Bridge Transportation Workers from Layoffs!
Date: Friday, October 16, 2020 1:27:48 PM

 

Dear Supervisors,

I’m writing in support of the 185 workers in the Golden Gate Bridge, Highway and
Transportation District who were served WARN act notices in September and may be
facing layoffs. Please vote yes on Supervisor Preston’s resolution on Tuesday, and send a
strong message to the Golden Gate Bridge Board that we need to protect these skilled
workers.

There are not a lot of trained bus drivers, sailors, and machinists or others in the Bay Area
anymore. These are trained professionals with real experience and knowledge. By laying
them off we risk losing them to other cities and it will be difficult to replace them.

San Francisco is a Union town. Do not do these workers wrong. The Board of Supervisors
has affirmed their commitment to labor during this budget cycle and has stood firmly
against layoffs. These workers deserve the same.

This is a time of extreme crisis—from wildfires to the pandemic, working people are under
the greatest stress since 2008. Fear and anxiety run high, and many of these workers have
families that can not afford this new disaster. Environmentally speaking, it’s crucial that we
prioritize mass transit.

As a working class citizen of San Francisco, please send a strong message to the Golden
Gate Bridge Board and tell them to NOT lay off these workers.

Thank you for your time,

Isabella Holland 

mailto:isabellamholland@gmail.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
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From: Joseph Hunter
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Subject: Protect our Golden Gate Bridge Transportation Workers from Layoffs!
Date: Friday, October 16, 2020 1:29:38 PM

 

Dear Supervisors,

I’m writing in support of the 185 workers in the Golden Gate Bridge, Highway and
Transportation District who were served WARN act notices in September and may be
facing layoffs. Please vote yes on Supervisor Preston’s resolution on Tuesday, and send a
strong message to the Golden Gate Bridge Board that we need to protect these skilled
workers.

There are not a lot of trained bus drivers, sailors, and machinists or others in the Bay Area
anymore. These are trained professionals with real experience and knowledge. By laying
them off we risk losing them to other cities and it will be difficult to replace them.

San Francisco is a Union town. Do not do these workers wrong. The Board of Supervisors
has affirmed their commitment to labor during this budget cycle and has stood firmly
against layoffs. These workers deserve the same.

This is a time of extreme crisis—from wildfires to the pandemic, working people are under
the greatest stress since 2008. Fear and anxiety run high, and many of these workers have
families that can not afford this new disaster. Environmentally speaking, it’s crucial that we
prioritize mass transit.

As a working class citizen of San Francisco, please send a strong message to the Golden
Gate Bridge Board and tell them to NOT lay off these workers.

Thank you for your time,

Joseph

mailto:joseph.eugene.hunter@gmail.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
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From: Brendan Kierans
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Subject: board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
Date: Friday, October 16, 2020 2:33:30 PM

 

Dear Supervisors,

I’m writing in support of the 185 workers in the Golden Gate Bridge, Highway and
Transportation District who were served WARN act notices in September and may be
facing layoffs. Please vote yes on Supervisor Preston’s resolution on Tuesday, and send a
strong message to the Golden Gate Bridge Board that we need to protect these skilled
workers.

There are not a lot of trained bus drivers, sailors, and machinists or others in the Bay Area
anymore. These are trained professionals with real experience and knowledge. By laying
them off we risk losing them to other cities and it will be difficult to replace them.

San Francisco is a Union town. Do not do these workers wrong. The Board of Supervisors
has affirmed their commitment to labor during this budget cycle and has stood firmly
against layoffs. These workers deserve the same.

This is a time of extreme crisis—from wildfires to the pandemic, working people are under
the greatest stress since 2008. Fear and anxiety run high, and many of these workers have
families that can not afford this new disaster. Environmentally speaking, it’s crucial that we
prioritize mass transit.

As a worker of San Francisco, please send a strong message to the Golden Gate Bridge
Board and tell them to NOT lay off these workers.

-- 
Thanks,
Brendan Peter Kierans
(650) 346 5622
www.linkedin.com/in/bpkierans

mailto:bpkierans@gmail.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
http://www.linkedin.com/in/bpkierans
http://www.local16.org/
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From: Max Turner
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Subject: Protect our Golden Gate Bridge Transportation Workers from Layoffs!
Date: Friday, October 16, 2020 3:33:37 PM

 

Dear Supervisors, 

I’m writing in support of the 185 workers in the Golden Gate Bridge, Highway and
Transportation District who were served WARN act notices in September and may be facing
layoffs. Please vote yes on Supervisor Preston’s resolution on Tuesday, and send a strong
message to the Golden Gate Bridge Board that we need to protect these skilled workers. 

There are not a lot of trained bus drivers, sailors, and machinists or others in the Bay Area
anymore. These are trained professionals with real experience and knowledge. By laying them
off we risk losing them to other cities and it will be difficult to replace them. 

San Francisco is a Union town. Do not do these workers wrong. The Board of Supervisors has
affirmed their commitment to labor during this budget cycle and has stood firmly against
layoffs. These workers deserve the same.This is a time of extreme crisis—from wildfires to
the pandemic, working people are under the greatest stress since 2008. Fear and anxiety run
high, and many of these workers have families that can not afford this new disaster.
Environmentally speaking, it’s also crucial that we prioritize mass transit. 

As a working class citizen of San Francisco, please send a strong message to the Golden Gate
Bridge Board and tell them to NOT lay off these workers. 

Thank you for your time,

Max Turner
San Francisco resident

mailto:maxwellholteturner@gmail.com
mailto:board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org

	Don’t lay off GG transit workers !
	Protect our Golden Gate Bridge Transportation Workers from Layoffs!
	Protect Our Golden Gate Bridge Transportation Workers From Layoffs!
	Protect our Golden Gate Bridge Transportation Workers from Layoffs!
	Protect our Golden Gate Bridge Transportation Workers from Layoffs!
	Protect our Golden Gate Bridge Transportation Workers from Layoffs!
	board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org
	Protect our Golden Gate Bridge Transportation Workers from Layoffs!

